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U1st Construction Notice 

Dear Residents: 
 
Interstate Grading and Paving, Inc. has been contracted by the County of San Mateo to 
perform the Reconstruction of Seventh Avenue from Middlefield Road to Edison Way 
in your neighborhood.  The scope of work consists of installation of concrete valley gutters, 
Concrete Chicanes and excavating, grinding. Cement treating & paving of the roadway.  In 
addition, we will be adjusting utility castings, and installing street markings and stripes. 
 
The working hours for the project are 8:00 am to 5:00 pm, Monday through Friday.  
There will be no weekend work.  This work is scheduled to begin on your street May 
14th and end August 7th. 
 
"No parking, Tow Away" signs will be posted 48 hours prior to the actual 
days of work in the specific areas of the streets being affected, showing where parking will 
be prohibited. The signs will also indicate the dates and times when no parking will be 
allowed. When the areas being worked in are completed, the signs will be removed. Do not 
park in these areas until the signs have been removed. If weather or mechanical problems 
cause delays to the project, the dates for these parking restrictions and street closures 
may need to be amended to complete the work in certain areas. 
 
Traffic flow will be impeded and/or detoured during construction hours.   We ask that you 
minimize your trips through the construction area. Access to a limited amount of driveways 
may be affected on certain days where street closures will take effect. Notification will be 
provided if certain driveway access is limited. Should you plan to use your vehicle during 
the construction periods when on-street parking has been prohibited, please make 
arrangements to park vehicles on adjacent streets. 
 
Interstate Grading and Paving, Inc. will do its best to minimize any inconvenience to you, 
and provide the highest level of workmanship.  We appreciate your patience and 
cooperation.  If you have any questions regarding this project, please call James Whitfield 
at (650) 952-7333. 
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